
From: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu>  
Sent: Monday, December 17, 2018 4:44 PM 
To: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu> 
Subject: Clark news to wrap up 2018 
 
Appreciation and Celebration 

Huge thanks to the many families who made our start to winter break so special as a staff… the delicious 
meal out and the gift cards were greatly appreciated! 

Thanks to the Nauss family for a delicious staff breakfast! 

Congratulations to Clark sophomore, Emily Osborn, who was elected junior board member for 
Students4H20 recently! 

Each year, our staff opts to buy gifts for families in need instead of exchanging gifts. Huge thanks to our 
“wrapping angels,” Adriana Perea, Katelyn Herter, Mackenzie Armstrong, and Kyley Timms, who 
wrapped all of the gifts for the two families! 

General News 

Sports schedules for winter sports should be turned in to the front office. This will help with attendance. 
We also want to celebrate your successes, so make sure to send updates and pics when you can to Ms. 
Judd at ljudd@irsc.edu 

Schedule changes will continue on January 2 when staff returns. After reviewing grades and course 
progression variances, we realized that several student schedules need to be modified. We are working 
as fast as possible to ensure everyone stays on course for their goals, but doesn’t have an overwhelming 
schedule. Schedules will be emailed to those affected by the end of the day Jan. 2. ALL STUDENTS need 
to pick up a physical copy of their schedule when returning January 3. 

Textbook distribution for spring IRSC classes is January 3, 4, 7 and 8 from 10:00 am- 1:00 pm. This is the 
ONLY time we will be issuing books and you MUST have your Clark ID card, copy of your schedule, and 
have returned all outstanding books from fall. 

Interact Club members will be helping distribute toys with White Doves tomorrow. Once again, this 
club is so generous in working to better our local community. Thanks! 

Articles of Interest for Parents 

Tips for parents on managing holiday stress https://www.apa.org/helpcenter/parents-holiday.aspx 

How To Make Sure Your Math Anxiety Doesn't Make Your Kids Hate Math 
https://www.npr.org/2018/12/16/676188220/how-to-make-sure-your-math-anxiety-doesn-t-make-
your-kids-hate-math?fbclid=IwAR04NLQiRxEYHVtPCvtJpkhJS--bfj1ZLQvN0ze26fCQmrt4czO2zRnfZD0 

 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
772.419.5758 
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“Work to Your Potential, Not Your Quota” –Grant Cardone 
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